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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 29, 2025 
Joe Weiss, School Board President 
Spooner Area School District  
 

Board of Education Selects Next Spooner Area School District Superintendent of Schools 
 

​ ​ ​ Following weeks of gathering information, soliciting applicants, vetting applicants, and an in depth 
interview process, the Board of Education has made our selection for our next Superintendent of Schools 
for the Spooner Area School District. Pending a successful background check and contract negotiation, 
we can proudly announce that Dr. Margaret M. Banker will assume superintendent duties for our district 
beginning with our next school year. Dr. Banker possesses a wealth of knowledge and experience as well 
as the ability to bring many viewpoints and ideas together to focus on our goal of making the Spooner 
Area School District the best place for our children to obtain their education. 
 
​ ​ ​ I want to thank members of our community as well as our school staff for providing much 
appreciated input into our decision. Additional thanks go out to Mayor Gary Cuskey and SES Principal 
Chris Berghammer for facilitating the community and staff interview process as well as SHS Principal 
Pete Schroeder for conducting tours of our facilities for our prospective candidates. Thanks also goes out 
to Mr. Bruce Miles of "The Big River Group" for his efforts in conducting our superintendent search 
process. Finally, my sincere thanks go out to all the members of our school board for their diligence and 
efforts to ensure we have selected a candidate that will lead our district into a bright and successful future 
we can all be proud of. 

 
              
 
 

 

 

 


